
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 The Board of Commissioners of the City of Griffin, Georgia will conduct a public 

hearing during its regular meeting to be held on Tuesday, March 8, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. in 

the W. Elmer George Municipal Hall, 2d Floor, One Griffin Center, 100 S. Hill Street, 

Griffin, Georgia, for the purpose of receiving comments concerning a public disclosure of 

conflict of interest by Commissioner Douglas S. Hollberg arising from his ownership of 

real property situated in and affected by the infrastructure improvements (water and 

sewer rehabilitation) to be funded by 2016 Community Development Block Grant, if 

awarded to the City. Commissioner Hollberg has voluntarily recused himself from any 

participation or votes affecting this project or the funding thereof. The affected real 

property owned by Griffin Parkside Developers, LLC, of which Commissioner Hollberg 

is the controlling member, are 16 tenant rentals located on English Street and Scales 

Street. Persons interested may appear and comment at the hearing. 

 It is the policy of the City of Griffin to ensure that communications with members 

of the public with disabilities are as effective as communications with others. The City 

will furnish appropriate accommodation where necessary to afford an individual with a 

disability an equal opportunity to participate in, and enjoy the benefits of, any program, 

service, or activity conducted by the City. In determining what type of accommodation is 

necessary, the City will give primary consideration to the request of the individual with 

disabilities. If you require accommodation, please contact Miles Neville, ADA 

Coordinator, (770) 229-2923 or by email to mneville@cityofgriffin.com. 

Publish as display ad in Griffin Daily News on February 26, 2016 and obtain Publisher’s 

affidavit after ad is published. 

Post immediately of Official Bulletin Board at City Hall and on City’s webpage (leave up 

continuously from posting through the meeting of March 8, 2016. 

 

Distribute to local news media. 

mailto:mneville@cityofgriffin.com

